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Savannah Resources PLC (“Savannah”) is a mineral exploration company listed on the London AIM stock exchange (AIM: 
SAV) and is developing a lithium project in the Barroso region, which is the subject of these newsletters. Savannah’s main 
goal is to provide the communities surrounding the project with a regular flow of information on work underway and 
planned.  The Mina do Barroso Project will bring exceptional economic, demographic, social and business opportunities 
to the Barroso region while at the same time implementing world’s best environmental management practices.  
 

Message from CEO 

 

Dear Members of the Community, 

 

I would like to write to you at this difficult time and keep you up to date with news from Savannah. 

Firstly, I hope that each of you, and your family and friends are weathering the very difficult circumstances all 

of us are living through at the moment and that each of you are well and healthy. 

We are very pleased to see that Portugal has been fortunate in that it has not suffered as badly as some other 

European countries. The geographical location of the Boticas region has also helped it in having a lower level 

of infections in comparison to other parts of Portugal. 

 

At Savannah we took early steps to protect both our staff and the communities with which we work.  

Savannah has taken the following actions across its operations in response to the current health emergency: 

• Temporarily closed all offices and arranged for all staff to work remotely 

• Temporarily suspended all field activities   

• Suspended all non-essential travel  

• Rearranged meetings to take place via telephone, video conferencing or online where possible.  

These actions have helped ensure that, to date, none of Savannah’s employees have shown symptoms 

consistent with the Coronavirus.  

What this has meant is that field activities in and around Covas do Barroso are currently suspended, and a 

resumption will depend upon government directions and consultation with local leaders. Our office in Boticas 

is closed and our staff are all working from home. The Information Centre in Covas do Barroso is also closed. 

 

We have kept in close contact with both the Mayor of Boticas, Fernando Queiroga, and of Covas do Barroso, 

Lúcia Martins Dias Mó, and have offered each any assistance that we might be able to provide. We have been 

impressed with the measures that both Mayors are undertaking to protect the health and welfare of their 

populations. 



 

 

 

For more information… 
 

Savannah provides a dedicated Mina do Barroso portuguese website, www.minadobarroso.com, and also a community section on the main 

website, www.savannahresources.com. 

 

If you would like to visit the site where we are developing our work to see any of the operations or if you have any other questions, our team 
will be more than happy to meet you and answer your questions. 

Savannah has a dedicated community relations officer collaborator, Marta Fernandes. Marta can be reached at 917599130. 
 

For any additional questions, please send an email to community@savannahresources.com. We will respond as soon as possible. 

You can follow us on Twitter: @MinadoBarroso 

 

In the meantime, we continue our work on the completion of the Environmental Impact Assessment and the 

Mine Plan and we hope to be able to file this shortly with Agência Portuguesa do Ambiente (APA). Once APA 

has completed a preliminary review the EIA will be made available and the opportunity for public comment 

will open up.  

 

The program of involvement with landowners has been maintained, with some limitations in face of the 

current restrictions, having continued contacts with landowners through our local real estate consultant. At 

the beginning of March, field work was carried out to clean the boundaries of the land under negotiation, at 

the request of the owners. A topographic survey of these lands was also carried out, in order to ensure that 

all legal procedures are complied with for the acquisition of the plots in question. 

 

Savannah continues to develop a benefit sharing program so that we can present and discuss with the Mayor 

of Boticas, Community, Baldios CdB, CdB Parish Council and all neighboring areas the benefits that we intend 

to share. 

In addition to this sharing of benefits, we are taking into account all necessary mitigation/elimination measures 

for possible impacts, such as compensatory measures. 

 

Wish that everyone can stay healthy and safe, hoping to see you all soon. 

 

Kind regards, 

David Archer  

CEO 

 

Topographic Survey 

http://www.minadobarroso.com/

